
Arcidiocesi di Torino

Christmas Closing

We gently inform you that the Ufficio Pastorale Migranti of the Turin

Diocese will remain closed between Monday December 25th and

Monday January 1stdue to Christmas festivities.

Activities will resume starting from Tuesday January 2nd.

Thank you for the attention and we wish you a joyful Christmas!

The Director,

Sergio Durando


